
 

 

 

Voices for the Trent-Severn Waterway 
Is Holding Public Meeting to Discuss the  

Trent-Severn Waterway’s 

Future and Sustainability 

Date: June 28, 2015 

 

Location: Buckhorn Community Centre 

Time: 1:00pm to 2:30pm 

 

Hear from the Chair of the Trent-Severn Working Group 

Marc Ackert 

What has been accomplished and what needs to be done going forward 

All Federal candidates have been invited to attend along with Provincial and 
Municipal representatives 

Who should attend:  Property Owners, Business Owners, Boaters, Cottagers 

www.voicesforthetsw.ca 


